
From: Zulaica, Constance J CTR USARMY MEDCOM AISR (US)
Sent: 2/4/2015 4:09:07 PM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: Retiring soldier

Classification: UNCLASSIFIED
Caveats: NONE

If you could please tell me who I may contact to obtain a letter from the
governor on our sergeants retiring in June from the Army it would be most
helpful.   Is there a form I should fill out?

 V/R

CJ Zulaica
CTR, Cherokee Nation Technology 
Administrative Assistant to the
Deputy Commander
U.S. Army Institute for Surgical Research
3698 Chambers Pass Ste B
JBSA Ft. Sam Houston, TX 78234-7747
Office 210/539-0936
Fax 210/539-8790
DSN 389-0936
constance.j.zulaica.ctr@mail.mil


